Tamara Collins

From: registrar

Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 12:18 PM
To: Tamara Collins

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 1:55 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Stephen Cashmore

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

My issue is regarding this rate increase. First Enbridge is a monopoly.

Second issue is Enbridge charges their customer a $20.00 plus tax charge EVERY MONTH just to be their customer. Third
issue is they don't have any 21st century meter reading technology. If you forget to read and submit a reading every
month Enbridge averages the bill in their favour - usually far outweighing the actual gas consumption. Given the current
schedule of charges and the fact Enbridge is a monopoly | strongly condemn any price increase.

-- Attachment --





